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Council File No: 19-1515

Comments for Public Posting: Protected bicycle lanes are critical for the safety of cyclists. I
strongly encourage City Council to not pass this motion.
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As an occasional visitor to LA, I am excited to see progress being
made on making the city and its streets more welcoming to those
who travel without an automobile. Our family recently spent
several days in your beautiful city and were impressed by how
easy it was to get around by public transit, and we saw wonderful
protected bike lanes downtown and elsewhere - which made us
want to return with our bicycles to further explore LA. Please
ensure that safety (especially for the most vulnerable road users)
and public transit reliability (and public transit speed) are the very
most important criteria when evaluating bicycle and other road
infrastructure. I hope that LA continues to improve and expand
its network of protected bike lanes.



